
 

 

 TICKETING, PARKING, AND MORE 
Tickets are required to enter the temple campus for 
all High Holy Days services and programs. 

 
 

 
 
 

Temple Partners 
Temple partners in good standing may request tickets online for themselves and their children under age 
30 at no cost at www.AdatElohim.org/HHDTickets. Have your username and password ready. If you need 
assistance completing the request, please call the temple office at (805) 497-7101. 
 

Partner Guest Tickets  
We warmly welcome additional family members and guests. Temple partners may bill these contributions 
to their temple account through Thursday, September 11, or pay by credit card. After September 11, 
account billing will no longer be available.  

The suggested contributions for guests are $18 for children under age 13, $100 for children ages 13–18, 
and $200 for adults over 18.  If you have questions about payments, please contact our Accounting 
Administrator, Dani Eskridge, at DEskridge@AdatElohim.com. 

Ticket Delivery and Usage 
Tickets will be emailed from Orders@SimpleTickets.com approximately one week before Rosh Hashanah 
and Yom Kippur. Printing tickets is optional. When arriving at TAE for High Holy Days services, the QR code 
included in your email can be scanned. 

Parking 
RESTRICTED PARKING DURING FOUR SERVICES: Due to the limited number of parking spaces in the temple 
lot, parking passes will be issued to worshippers with medical needs or valid California State Disabled 
Parking Permits during the following services: Erev Rosh Hashanah, Rosh Hashanah Day Traditional 
Service, Kol Nidre (Erev Yom Kippur), and Yom Kippur Traditional Service. If a parking pass is needed, 
please submit the request on the ticket order form. 
 
OFF-SITE PARKING: Parking will be available across the street at Conejo Valley Church of Christ 
(2525 E. Hillcrest Drive, Thousand Oaks, 91362). Please be careful when crossing the street. Additionally, 
parking will be available on neighboring streets. Please be respectful of our neighbors and do not block 
driveways or mailboxes.  

 
Security Protocols 
We take security seriously. As part of our enhanced safety measures, including extra guards and 
collaboration with law enforcement, we will require tickets to enter the campus during the High Holy 
Days. We also ask that you leave large bags at home, as all bags are subject to search. 
 

Audio Assistance 
The sanctuary has a loop system compatible with T-coil-equipped hearing aids. We also have a limited 
number of headsets to lend to worshippers in need of amplification. 
 

 

For High Holy Days services information, please visit us on the web at: 

www.AdatElohim.org/HHD. 


